Paul and Susan McArthur Medicine professional corporation
21 McGivern 5t.
Walkerton ON, NOG 2V0

South Bruce Grey Health centre was in fairly urgent need of a general surgeon in early 2020.
We purchased an ad at the advice of one of our regional surgecns at the General Surgery
review in February 2020 which led to landing a terrific candidate who fit our needs perfectly.
The process was easy and inexpensive and the results were ideal and cost effective.

Sincerely,

Paul McArthur BSc, MD, CCFP (anaes)
Walkerton ON



